
Follow-Up on Annual Membership Voting 

Meeting 

Dear [Member's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent Annual Membership Voting Meeting held on [Date]. 

Your presence and input are invaluable to our organization. 

We would like to remind you of the upcoming voting results announcement scheduled for 

[Date]. Please stay tuned for further updates. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to reach out to us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


